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Dear Colleagues,

I am reaching out to you to today with this letter to address Senate Bill 1008. This
bill, in its current form, is a priority bill for me this session and a true testament to
the work within the realm of justice reform. This bill comes from years of hard
work and commitment to helping our communities and youth.

Please see the attached letter of support signed by retired Oregon Circuit Court and
Appellate Judges regarding Senate Bill 1008.

Again, I fully support the original version of Senate Bill 1008.
I am truly humbled to be apart of this bill and encourage your support.

Sincerely,

Spenliish 2D

Senator Jackie Winters — Senate District 10
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